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To, 
All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & 
MCHI-CREDAI Units. 
 
Dear All, 
 
As you all are aware, the Finance Minister has presented the first Union Budget-2014 of 
the newly elected Government on 10th July 2014.  
 
In this context, yesterday – July 15, 2014, we had organized a Seminar at MCHI-
CREDAI Conference Hall on the “Union Budget 2014 – Implications for Real Estate 

Sector” in association with the RSM Astute Consulting Group. 
 
We are pleased to enclose 'India Budget 2014 – Highlights' which offers a broad outline 
of certain key highlights of the Union Budget 2014 for your reference.  
 
We ensure that you will find the same useful. 
 
This publication can be also accessed on  www.astuteconsulting.com  
 
Thanks & Regards, 
 
For MCHI-CREDAI 
 
C. P. Goyal 
Chief Manager, Finance & Admin. 
 
 


